
 
 

 
 
November 9, 2015 
 
Alan Rathbun, Director Pipeline Safety 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Pipeline Safety Section 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Docket PG-150022 granting PSE’s petition to operate a pipeline at greater than 250psig 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rathbun, 
 
Per Docket PG-150022, PSE is hereby submitting the data request laid out in paragraph 8a as 
follows 
 
(a) “PSE will submit a map of the pipe location and final construction specifications to the 
Commission within 30 days of project completion”.  
 
The mapping data and construction as-builts were submitted through the WUTC E-File 
submission process on 10/30/2015. A total of 6 files were submitted. 
 
If you have any questions please give me a call.  
 
 
Sincerely,        
 

 
 
Stephanie Silva 
Gas Compliance Program Manager 
425-462-3923       
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